RECEIVED

( y Alameda County Environmental Health 3:45 pm, Dec 15, 2015

December 15, 2015

Attention: Mr. Mark Defterman
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkwayy, Suite 250, Alameda, CA 94502

Reference: Request for Extension of Fourth Quarter 2015 Groundwater Monitoring Report
Former Chevron-branded Service Station 92029, 890 W MacArthur Boulevard,
Oakland, CA (Case #: RO00002438)

Dear Mr. Detterman,

On behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (Chevron), Stantec Consulting
Services Inc. (Stantec) respectfully requests an extension to submit the Fourth Quarter 2015 Semi-
Annudl Groundwater Monitoring Report for former Chevron-branded service station 22029, which
was located at 890 MacArthur Boulevard, Oakland, Alameda County, California (the Site). In a
letter dated October 29, 2015, Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) requested a Semi-
Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report be submitted on January 15, 2016.

Fourth Quarter 2015 groundwater monitoring is currently scheduled for December 29, 2015, and
with a standard turnaround time from the laboratory, we do not expect to receive laboratory
data until at least January 13, 2016. Therefore, Stantec requests a brief extension to submit the
groundwater monitoring report to ACEH by February 12, 2016 to allow sufficient fime to receive the
laboratory data, prepare the report, and complete our internal reviews.

Regards,

Stantec Consulting Services Inc.

GOy

Travis L. Flora

Associate Project Manager
Phone: (408) 827-3876
Travis.Flora@stantec.com

Cc. Ms. Carryl Macleod, Chevron Environmental Management Company — Electronic Copy
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